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Life in the Community

Spring has sprung: As |
tour Stevenswood, | am
filled with pride because
the majority of home
owners keep their homes
in great shape and
grounds well manicured.

Trash Cans: The
Baltimore County Code
requires that all trash or
garbage cans have tightly
fitted lids on them. Only
grass cuttings and leaves
should be placed in bags.

Pets on a Leash: There is

an increased presence of
pet owners walking their
dogs on our sidewalks. It
appears that some people
do not have a visible
means of scooping poop.
This, too, is a Code
violation.

SIA Premium Website:

www.stevenswood.org is
going to be down graded
from a premium website to
a general website on
June 1. This action is
being taken because only

30% of our dues paying
members accepted a
quick invitation, and less
than 5% sign in monthly.
The next newsletter will
contain the link to
Stevenswood’s free
webpage.

2012 Membership Drive:
| wish to thank the forty-
two households who
already joined SIA as of
April 19. Itis not too late
to join. Dues are $25.00.

Community Clean-up and More:

The next community
clean-up is Saturday, May
5 from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00
noon. One dumpster will
be located at the corner of
Lauri Road & Stevens-
wood Road. The other
dumpster will be located in
front of 3406 A Courtleigh
Drive. This service is
limited to dues paying
members only. If you plan
to participate and are
unsure of what is accep-
table, please visit SIA’s
webpage.

Please Save the Date:
Steveswood is hosting its
3™ National Night Out

and Community Cook Out
on Tuesday, August 7. A
new feature this year is
family movie night as well.
| am excited to inform you
of the new venue which is
Stevenswood Park. More
details will be contained in
the Summer Edition of
The Stevenswood
Connection newsletter.

New Neighbors: On
behalf of the Executive
Board, | wish to welcome
Mr. Samuel Carter and
family, 6 Chris Court; Mrs.
Rita Winkler and family,
8537 Stevenswood Road,
and Mr. Laron NDZE and

family, 8503 Stevenswood
Road.

New Born:

Mr.& Mrs. Morgan Lisby,
3302 Ben Valley Road,
are the proud parents of
their bouncing baby boy,
Austin. Adenah gave birth
on Feb 4.

Sick and Shut In:

Please say a special
prayer for our neighbors:
Mr. George Battle, Dr.
Ellen Gonzales, Mrs. Bola
Oyefeso, Ms. Edith Kidd,
Mr. Harry Mason, and Mr.
Edward Epps.




